
From: mark boynton
To: RegComments
Subject: Special Financial Assistance Program, RIN 1212-AB53
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 12:45:45 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the PBGC organization and was not from another government
agency. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact the Service
Desk with questions or concerns.
PBGC;
          I request and strongly urge that the PBGC considers to distribute the SFA program funds
in one lump sum to myself and each of my fellow Teamster Brothers & Sisters .
                      Thank you Sincerly! 
                                                            Mark D.Boynton


